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Jonathan
 
Per our discussion this morning grade level patio’s have always been allowed to project into any
required yard setback in any zone and aren’t considered part of the structure.
 
Peter R Carey
Building Official /Zoning Enforcement Officer
Town of Glastonbury
Glastonbury, Ct 06033
860-652-7524
860-652-7523 fax
Peter.carey@glastonburyct.gov
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